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November 10, 2020 
  
Tucker|Hall 
Attn: John Finotti 
1308 E. 7th Avenue 
Tampa, FL 33605 
  
Dear Mr. Finotti:  
 
The executed contract between the Jacksonville Aviation Authority (JAA) and Tucker|Hall for 
Request for Proposals (RFP) No. 20-26-25001, Public and Media Relations Agency of Record, 
contains a typographical error in the contract term dates on Page No. 2 of the contract.  The 
contract term dates should read as follows: 
 

   
 
 
  
 
 

CONTRACT TERM CONTRACT AMOUNT 

Initial Year Term No. 1 

November 1, 2020 – September 30, 2021  

 

$61,600.00 ($5,600 per month)  

Initial Year Term No. 2 

October 1, 2021 – September 30, 2022  

 

$70,560.00 ($5,880 per month) 

Initial Year Term No. 3 

October 1, 2022 – September 30, 2023 

 

$74,088.88 ($6,174 per month)  

Renewal Year Term No. 1 

October 1, 2023 – September 30, 2024   

 

$77,792.00 ($6,482.68)  

Renewal Year Term No. 2 

October 1, 2024 – September 30, 2025 

  

$81,682.00 (6,806.84) 



 

 

  JAA is requesting that Tucker|Hall updates its’ file accordingly.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me via email, marilyn.fryar@flyjacksonville.com or 
phone, 904.741.2352. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marilyn V. Fryar, CPPB 
Procurement Administrator  
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